
                       Minutes of a meeting of the Friends of St. Margaret’s  

           

    Monday, November 12, 2018 

 

The meeting was held at 10, Rectory Close, starting at 7.30 pm. 

 

Present: Karen and Andy Hopkins, Loraine Winn, Ann Ward, Irene Hopper, Vicki 

Mynott, Dave Milne (Chairman) and Sue Milne. 

 

Apologies: None. 

 

Minutes of last meeting: The minutes of the meeting of October 8 were agreed and 

signed as a true record. 

 

Matters arising:  Sue read a letter received from Garfield Weston in response to a 

grant application for the kitchen.  Whilst it was clear that the response was totally 

inappropriate as it did not reflect the information they had been given, the subject was 

somewhat academic in view of the total silence from the architect, despite further 

contact. Sue’s last email had been read in Iceland!  Andy Hopkins volunteered to try 

to solicit a response. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Ann reported that she was holding £334.47 in petty cash, the 

deposit account held £11,635.77 and the current account, £38,140.75. We had had  

£205 back from the Northants Historic Churches Trust, representing our half-share of 

sponsorship money. 

 

Curry Night, Nov.23: As usual, cooks and dishes were agreed, setting up at 5pm. 

 

Any Other Business: Karen said that she had obtained a card from Jones’s Cash and 

Carry in Northampton.  The card was in the name of St. Margaret’s and could gain 

access for up to 3 people. 

 

Ann reported that the 100 Club was now fully subscribed. 

 

Date of next meeting: Monday, January 14, at 10, Rectory Close, starting at 7.30 pm. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting closed at 8.00pm. 

 

 

 


